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NEWSLETTER 4th April 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
The end of term is almost upon us and the 
children are finishing the week in the true 
spirit of Easter, with Easter bonnets, 
baking, visits from the Easter bunny and 
Easter egg hunts going on all around us. 
 
This term has been very busy, particularly 
for the full day children with their 
assessments.  They have worked very hard 
and I hope you are all very proud of their 
achievements. 
 
It is always a pleasure for me to see the 
folders of work, before they come home to 
you each half term.  It is very clear how 
much thought, effort and imagination 
comes into the teacher’s planning of these 
activities. This is, of course, only a small 
percentage of what the children have done 
in class.  I hope you will also have the 
chance to see the new displays of 
children’s work that have been put up 
around the school this week. 
 
Summer Term 
 
The summer term starts on Thursday 25th 
April. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
GOSH donations 

 
My thanks go to Ali and Mrs Isaac for their help in 
delivering the books to Great Ormond Street earlier 
this week.  As you can see, we had a great number 
of books collected and £181.70 cash donation to 
give.  I would like to thank everyone who supported 
our charity endeavours this term. 
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Proprietor 
Mr B. Berkery 

 
Stop and Drop  
 
Volunteers for 1st week of summer term  
 
The rota is as follows: 
 

Date  First Name Last Name 

25/04/19 Nathaniel Reiner 

25/04/19 Nia Angelova 

26/04/19 Nico  Alhadeff 

26/04/19 Oliver  Li 

 
 

I wish everyone a very good break.  Safe 

journeys for all that are travelling over 
the holidays.  We look forward to seeing 

all the children return to school on 25th 

April. 

 

With best wishes 

 

 

 

 
Mrs Sylvester 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


